
Division of Special Education Update: 

• Seats for the CAC chairperson and four other CAC parent members are available on the District’s 
Local Plan Revision Committee. 

• Participants of the special education parent trainings will be provided handouts during the 
sessions. 

• The California Dyslexia Guidelines can be accessed on the Division of Special Education website 
at https://achieve.lausd.net/sped.  Once on the website homepage, please click the Dyslexia 
Awareness link. 

• The Very Special Arts Festival will be conducted on October 20, 2017 at the Disney Concert Hall. 
• A conference sponsored by Fiesta Educativa will be conducted on November 6, 2017 at the 

California Endowment. 
• The Division of Special Education will present on the topic of Surrogate Parents at today’s 

meeting. 

Division of Special Education Presentation: 

• Surrogate Parents – Supporting Students Who May Need Special Education Services   
o Information regarding the training, assignment, and role of the surrogate parent in the 

special education process. 

https://achieve.lausd.net/sped

